CiTYy OF CLEARWATER

Frnance DEPARTMENT, Post Orrick Box 4748, CLEARWATER, FLoriDA 33758-4748
MunicipaL SErvICES BuiLping, 100 SoutH MyYRILE AVENUE
TeLEPHONE (727) 562-4530 Fax (727) 562-4535

January 26, 2023

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION:
ITB No. 11-23, DOT Certified Liquid Propane Tanks

The City of Clearwater’s Procurement Division is cancelling the above referenced solicitation in its

entirety pursuant to City Code Section 2.562(2)(a). At thistime, the city does not plan on rebidding
these items.

Inquiries regarding this Notice of Cancellation can be directed to the City’s Procurement Manager

at (727) 562-4632, or mailed to City of Clearwater, Attn: Procurement Division, PO Box 4748,
Clearwater, FL 33758-4748.
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